
 

Darin Furderer is Employee of the Quarter  
 

Darin Furderer, an investigator in the Division of Real Estate and Professional 
Licensing, has been named Commerce’s newest Employee of the Quarter. Director 
Maxfield and Assistant Director and Chief of Staff Charity Robl, along with the 
leadership team in the Division of Real Estate presented Darin with his Employee of the 
Quarter certificate last Thursday.   
 
Darin is known amongst his 
colleagues as a constant source of 
knowledge and productivity. His 
motivation to produce high-quality 
investigations, coupled with his 
professionalism and commitment to 
excellent customer service, has set 
him apart.  
 
This past quarter, Darin has truly 
gone above and beyond. Despite 
managing a high caseload, he 
undertook the investigation of a 
series of high-profile cases involving numerous complainants. The party involved in 
these cases has attracted national attention, but this did not deter Darin. He worked 
tirelessly on these cases while maintaining focus on his other cases.  
 
These high-profile cases are currently awaiting hearings, as are many other cases that 
Darin finalized during the quarter. His ability to manage such a challenging workload 
with consistent quality is commendable.  
 
Darin's work ethic is a testament to his pride in his role and his commitment to the 
Division of Real Estate at the Department of Commerce.    
 
Congratulations, Darin!   
  
 


